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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region V
1450 bbria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368

Attention: Mr. R. H. Engelken, Regional Administrator

Dear Sir:

Subject: Docket No. 50-206
Installation of Radiation Monitors
Licensee Event Report No. 82-013
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1

Reference: Letter, H. B. Ray (SCE) to R. H. Engelken (NRC),
installation of Radiation bbnitors,
dated June 11, 1982

in the reference we stated that the installation of radiation monitors
in the release line of the Reheater Pit Sump and Olly Waste Sump would
be completed by August 1, 1982.

As a result of unanticipated delays in performing the hydrostatic
testing of the system piping and completing the system control circuitry,
the work associated with monitor installation has not yet been completed.
The entire installation effort will be concluded before the end of the
current outage.

Pending the installation of these monitors, all effluent discharges will
continue to be analyzed at the beginning, midpoint, and end of the
release in accordance with Technical Specification 4.5.D(2).
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Mr. R. H. Engelken -2- August 6, 1982

If you have any questions or if we can provide additional information,
please let me know.

Sincerely,

Y;
i ,-

cc: U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Of fice of tbnagement information and Program Control

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations

L. F. Miller (USNRC Resident inspector, San Onofre, Unit 1)
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